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First name: Farid

Last name: Tabaian

Organization: Singletrack Maps, LLC

Title: Owner

Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am writing you to encourage any land management planning to incorporate all recreational user types. I support

already established Wilderness Area's however I do NOT support the establishment of new Wilderness Areas in

the Gunnison National Forest simply because they do not allow for all users to use the land. Our public lands

should remain open to all user types (to use the land responsibly). I am specifically concerned about the

proposed Wilderness Area near the Cement Creek Drainage just south of Crested Butte. I really enjoy this area

on my mountain bike (and hiking / dog walking), as our towns become more crowed and popular areas farther

away are critical to escape into the wild.

 

Please take all users types into consideration. Thank you!

 

-Farid Tabaian

Singletrack Maps, LLC

 


